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Hello from your new PTFA team!

Firstly, special thanks to Eva, Annette and Emma 
for their hard work over the last few years. 

The new PTFA is:

Mary Strong - Chair

Louise Humpage - Treasurer

Lizzie Pattinson - Secretary

and not forgetting all our wonderful class reps and 
volunteers.


Spending and saving

The school year got off to a brilliant start with a 
hugely successful school disco, raising over £300 
for the school. Thank you to all who came and 
joined in and for the sterling effort from helpers. 


We have already been working with the school to 
use the funds raised this year and last to improve 
the sound equipment in the hall. At the end of the 
last academic year we contributed to the 
purchase of new chrome books. 


We continue to raise money for the refurbishment 
of the library and hope to be able to put that into 
use this academic year. 


We will continue to run the great events that the 
previous PTFA have organised as well as trying 
out some new ones so look out for these and pop 
the dates in your diary - we’d love to see you 
there. 


Round table Santa Sleigh

We have also been selected to join the round table 
Santa Sleigh on its tour of Lichfield. If you’d like to 
join the event then please get in touch.


Christmas fayre

The next big event is the Christmas fayre. We’ll be 
calling on parents and children to help run and 
make the event a success. If you’re interested in 
getting involved, please do volunteer or have a 
chat with one of us. Your time, no matter how 
much or how little, is always valued. 


Christmas fayre donations

As always, we are incredibly grateful for your 
generous donations. Please do continue to give 
what you can. 


External stall holders

If you know of anyone who would like to have a 
stall at the fayre then please get in touch.


Raffle prizes

We have already started to collect some great 
prizes for the Christmas raffle, but its always good 
to have more. If you are able to donate a prize or 
know someone who can then please send them 
our way. 


Thanks as ever for your generosity and support, 
we hope for a successful year raising money for 
the school and look forward to some fun along the 
way.


Mary, Louise and Lizzie




Date Event

hand in by 8th 
November

Design your own Christmas 
card

Tues 12th 
November

Drinks from 8pm at the 
Bowling Green

Tues 19th 
November

School mass followed by tea 
and coffee

Fri 13th December Christmas fayre

Date Item

Now until 22nd November Teddies and toys

Friday 29th November  
NON-UNIFORM DAY

Chocolate

Friday 6th December Bottles and jars

Friday 13th December 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

Biscuits and cakes
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